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“On a day like this, I can’t imagine anything better that might happen in a person’s 

life than for them to start paying attention to birds—to become aware of this magical 

world that exists all around us, unnoticed by many but totally captivating for those 

who know its secrets. This kind of spring day, with its bountiful myriads of colorful 

sprites just arrived from tropical shores, has to be one of the greatest gifts of life on 

Earth.” 

― Kenn Kaufman, “A Season On The Wind: Inside the World of Spring Migration” 
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   We’re back!   Bates bird walks  
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 May 2, 9, 16, 23  

An early morning bird walk beginning at the 

front of Hathorn Hall on the Bates College 

campus, past Mt. David to Riverside 

Cemetery. Leader: Christine Murray. Meet at 

Hathorn Hall, Bates College, Lewiston. 
(Visit www.stantonbirdclub.org  for more details) 
 

 

Photos by: 

Dan Marquis 

Jeri Maurer 

Janet Nelson 

Rob Crosby 

 

http://www.stantonbirdclub.org/


 
 

 

 

Anticipated species for sale

Lobelia cardinalis            

       Vervain hastata        Lobelia spicata      Monarda  punctata     Penstemon digitalis 

        (Blue Vervain)       (Palespike lobelia)    (Spotted Beebalm)    (Foxglove beardtongue) 

Also: 
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The President’s Perch 
 Jeri Maurer, President   

If you look at the Board of Directors, you will note some changes since last spring.  In the 

fall we said good-bye and thank you to Irene Maihot and Betty Dube and extended a 

warm welcome to Christine Murray and Gary Soucy.  Christine, research librarian at Bates 

College is a serious birder who helped lead the Bates bird walks before COVID.  Gary is our 

new treasurer and comes with a number of year of experience having taken care of our 

financial audit process. Recently semi-retired, he enjoys spending time at Thorncrag.    

With the retirement of Gary Maurer, we are also welcoming our new chief steward for our 

properties.  Many of you know Ned Claxton, who until recently was a state senator and 

before that a long-time family practice doctor in our community.   

All the work of the Club - taking care of the sanctuaries, leading field trips, participating on 

the board, teaching children about nature, arranging speakers is done by volunteers.   

We are so grateful that for over 100 years community members have stepped forward to 

help with these and all the other activities of the Bird Club. 
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If you walk the Green Trail 

in the Thorncrag Meadow, 

you will see a new nesting 

box joining the bluebird 

houses we already have 

there.   

It was suggested that it 

might be a perfect location 

for an American kestrel box.   

Let us know if you see one! 
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